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Subject: | FW: OP.16.010 & z.16.039 ITEM- 3

From: D'Addario, Letizia

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2017 2:50 PM
Ta; 'MIKE MARCUCCT'

Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: RE: OP.16.010 & 2.16.039

Communication for 9681 & 9691 Islington Avenue (Files OP.16.010 & Z.16.039] - Public Hearing Date February 7, 2017

Thank you Mr. Marcucci,

Your objection letter has been forwarded ta the City Clerks Department for inclusion into the public record for the February 7, 2017 Public Hearing.
Best regards,

Letizia V. I’ Addario, MES | MCIP | RPP

Planner
905-832-8585 ext. 8213 | |etizia.d'addario@vaughan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Department
2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L&A 1T1

vaughan.ca

1? VAUGHAN

& Please consider the environment before printin{g this e-mail,

From: Panaro, Doris

Sent: February-03-17 3:38 PM

To: 'MIKE MARCUCCI'; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Cc: D'Addario, Letizia

Subject: RE: OP.16.010 & 2.16.039

Charlie, Thank you for contacting the City of Vaughan. This email is in response to direct you to who will be able to further assist you. | have forward your concerns
regarding the development mentioned below to Letizia ©’Addario, Planner for her response to you directly.

Doris Panaro
Clerical Assistant
905-832-8585, ext. 8208 | doris.panarc@vauahan.ca

City of Vaughan | Development Planning Depariment
2141 Major Mackenzie Dr., Vaughan, ON LEA 1T1

vaughan.ca

: Q%VAUGHAN

From: MIKE MARCUCCI SR
Sent: February-02-17 6:28 PM
To: DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Subject: OP.16.010 & 2.16.039

CAMADA 150

I'm writing this email to show my objection to this purposed development.

This is a high congested traffic location to begin with, adding this development will only make it worse and lead to
more similar development which would even further compound the problem.



I believe this type of development should be located in location that the city has already designated as high density,

HWY 7. Where transit can handle the numbers.

Traffic is already horrible because of the cancellation of the Pine Valley extension.

Everyone knows why that was canceiled. I just wonder if it's even possible that our voice will net a similar result?
I'm sure no one wants to go in their backyard and look up at a condo see all these units staring down at them,

Where they bought and had privacy now the have none.

Michael Marcucci

@B Polo Cres

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Fido network.



